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Dear S L Dreys

We are considering your official information request of 22 January 2017 in respect of the separated
cycleway project on State Highway 1 in Dunedin. You requested:

‘... the most recent detailed design of the entire project, the most recent project timeline and budget, and
any correspondence with the Dunedin City Council and Otago Regional Council regarding the project.’

We are unsure about the scope of your request and would like to clarify it with you. Can you please call
Simon Underwood, Projects Team Manager, on (03) 955 2938.

We will be able to make a decision on your request after it is clarified.

Yours sincerely

lan Duncan
Southern Business Unit Manager
For Chief Executive



